

## MM04/13 - The Mayor, Councillor Ivan Petch

File Number: CLM/13/1/4/8 - BP13/228

At its meeting held 11 December 2012 Council resolved as follows:

- (a) That a workshop be held in February 2013 to discuss the merits of Council's current structure and to discuss future restructuring.
- (b) That no further senior staff appointment be effected by the General Manager until after the above workshop is held.

As a consequence of the recent resignation of the General Manager, I am proposing that the workshop on Council's structure be deferred to allow Councillors to give consideration to the time frame for recruitment of a General Manager, review of the Community Strategic Plan and the Council structure.

I also propose that the acting General Manager be requested to provide Councillors with a report providing a recommendation on Council's future structure for discussion by Councillors at a Workshop at a to be confirmed date.

## **RECOMMENDATION:**

That the workshop to discuss the merits of Council's current structure and to discuss future restructure be deferred to a date to be determined.

## **ATTACHMENTS**

There are no attachments for this report.

Report Prepared By:

Ivan Petch The Mayor